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Date:    July 7, 2014 
Time:  10:30 A.M.   
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 
Subject:   Vehicle vs. Post Office Building Crash     
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department has concluded its investigation into a crash where a vehicle 
struck the north side of the Oshkosh Post office, 1025 W. 20th Ave, on Sunday, July 6, 2014 at 
about 5:37pm.   
 
It was determined that the 52 year-old female driver from Oshkosh had a medical issue occur 
when she was driving west in the post office parking lot.  The vehicle veered to the left and 
struck the building.  The female was not injured in the crash, but was transported to Mercy 
Medical Center for observation.     
 
The vehicle did receive severe damage in the crash and was towed from the scene.  It is 
unknown the amount of damage caused to the building.  There were no citations issued to the 
driver and no alcohol or drugs were involved in the crash.     
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